OBSTETRICS & GYNECOLOGY

Dr. Johnny J. Péét,
Dr. Ferenc Markos,
and Dr. Terri Scott

are pleased to announce
the opening of our
new office location at
St. Luke’s Hospital
on June 7th.

(936) 321-4000
171 98 St. Luke’s Way, Medical Arts Center 1,

Ste. 440 * The Woodlands, TX 77384

We will continue to use all of the local hospitals including St. Luke’s Hospital,
Memorial Hermann, and Conroe Regional Medical Center



